Welcome to Year 3
We have followed the topic of Ourselves this term, this involved sharing information about our hobbies, likes and dislikes.
In science we have learned about the functions of skeletons and how our muscles work.  Recently we have made a very exciting discovery of evidence from a possible crime; and we are still investigating why we have bones stored in our shed and what could possibly have happened ...
P.E. and Homework information is available to view on your half termly curriculum overview.
Reminder  Please remember to bring your reading book into school every day.
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